North Carolina Mandatory Drought Restrictions

The North Carolina Drought Management Advisory Council provides a drought monitoring map for
North Carolina that shows the current drought classifications for each county. The map, and
associated drought classifications, may be found at: http://www.ncdrought.org/.

In May 2008, an Order was issued by the North Carolina Utilities Commission outlining mandatory
water restrictions that apply to various drought advisories. Aqua strongly requests that you
immediately adhere to the mandatory water restrictions as dictated by the North Carolina Utilities
Commission, which may be viewed in full on the Commission web site at:
http://www.ncuc.net/industries/water/WaterRestrictions.html

Please help us with this urgent matter so the community wells in your neighborhood can continue to
provide essential water.

Aqua appreciates your cooperation in this effort to conserve water.
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